
 

Home Schooling Daily Plan  

Year Group: Year 3                                                             Date: Friday 17th July 
 
Good Morning Year 3! I can’t believe this is the last day of home 
learning! WOW! You have all worked so hard and I am super impressed 
with you all. I am also extremely gutted I did not get to see you all before 
the end of term and also that we’ve missed out on so much time 
together. However, I will be back in September for a few weeks and I will 
make sure I come and see you with Mrs. Kenway.  
 
Today is nice and simple, just a few jobs to do! 
Firstly, if you haven’t already, please email over your letter to Mrs. 
Kenway so that I can pass these on to her!  

 
 
 
 

Reading Challenge 
Last year over 8000 Dorset 
children aged 4-12 years 
participated in the Summer 
Reading Challenge – run 
nationally by libraries and 
The Reading Agency.   This 
reader development 
promotion is designed to 
encourage 4-12-year olds to 
read for pleasure and to help 
maintain literacy levels over 
the summer holiday period.   
  
This year's Summer Reading 
Challenge is Silly Squad; a 
celebration of funny books, 
happiness and laughter. In 
light of the Covid 19 
restrictions, the Challenge 
this year will be digital. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ayradvertiser.com%2Fnews%2F17371709.david-walliams-book-set-for-theatre-treatment-at-culzean-castle-and-country-park%2F&psig=AOvVaw1CfOBt2eHmRX9TaFc9SLbQ&ust=1594114784043000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJjHyNiruOoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAM


 

Today: 
• Today, you are going to sign up to the website with the help of your adult and create your 
profile. 
• Next, you will set your challenge of how many books you are going to read this Summer. 
• After, grab a book from your room with your adult and then you can add this to your profile! 
Book one complete! 

 
Keep this up over the Summer – let’s see who complete their challenge! 

 
Final Note… 

We think you’re very special, 

And we just wanted you to know, 

This year has been amazing,  

We’re  so sad to see you go! 

We’ve done so much together,  

We’ve laughed and smiled and learned, 

After such an exciting journey, 

Enjoy the summer break you’ve earned. 

Remember to come and visit,  

We would love to see you grow,  

You have a lot to learn ahead, 

But there is one thing you should know: 

The thing that makes you wonderful,  

And will shine through all you do,  

Is just to be yourself, 

And be proud that you are you! 

 
Mrs. Wootton and I would like to say a massive thank you to you and your parents for all the 

hard work you have put in this year. You have blown us away with your enthusiasm and 
determination to try and remain positive and work hard during these strange times.  

 
We hope you have wonderful summer and look forward to seeing you in school in September.  
 
 
 



 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ayradvertiser.com%2Fnews%2F17371709.david-walliams-book-set-for-theatre-treatment-at-culzean-castle-and-country-park%2F&psig=AOvVaw1CfOBt2eHmRX9TaFc9SLbQ&ust=1594114784043000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJjHyNiruOoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAM

